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Circular: 0157 
 

5 August 2021. 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

 

CONTINUATION OF FIBRE INSTALLATION 
 
As we opened the village to contractors again this week, the fibre installation technicians are back 
on site. 
 
As our lock down has delayed their installation with 3 weeks, they are going to try and complete 
the remaining work in the next two weeks.   
 
There are still 16 houses that need the fibre pushed from the distribution box into the house. 
There are still 7 houses with blockages in the sleeves where alternative entry into the houses will 
need to be done.   
 
Once this is done splicing and ONT installation inside the houses will be done.   Frogfoot have 
requested permission to work on Saturday 7 August 2021 as well as on the public holiday Monday 
9 August 2021 to try and finish up the installation. 
 
Roy will be contacting residents tomorrow to indicate to you if your house is on the list for either 
Saturday or Monday.   
 
We ask that you please bear with us as we try to get this long-anticipated installation completed. 

 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


